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MERRY CHRISTMAS BDTHC MEMBERS, 
  
     Think Spring!  The weather has been 
pretty good.  With temperatures up we can 
still detect with out using a pick.  Ha Ha. 
  
     The Christmas party was a great 

success!  We had pizza two types with kielbasa, soda, wings, 
brownies, etc.  Thanks to all 
  
who helped make this event a success.  The gift exchange went well 
with everyone who participated enjoying their gift. 
  
     Our meeting was short with most of it pertaining to drawings and 
the party. 
  
     We added a new member "Michael Pisciotta"  Welcome. 
  
     We discussed our members only Spring hunt-picnic which will be 
held on April 24th, 2016.  A flyer will be on the web site soon. 
  
     Again we discussed the natural relic hunt inn Bucks County, PA.  
This event will be held on April 16th and 17th, 2016 with a fee of 
$200.00 for both days.  More info will be coming after the holidays. 
  
     BDTHC's open hunt in August is coming along well.  I sent the 
information to several magazines with the hope they will publish it 
ASAP.  

     Membership drawing was won by Pat Bidding. 
  
    December Finds of the month:  Jewelry---Mike Gipson 
Misc.---Bob Brown
Coin---None 
  
Finds of the month Yearly drawing:   Jewelry----Bob Brown-----Silver 
Morgan $1 
  
Misc. -----Bob Brown----2 silver Half Dollars 

"The Penn Pointer"



  
Coin------Mike Lettieri----Peace Dollar 
  
     Congratulations to all the winners.  Also thanks to Bob Brown 
for again donating the 2 silver half dollars for next years find of 
the month contest. 
  
The finds of the month will start again at the January meeting.  
  
     The next meeting will be on January 11, 2016 at the Forty Foot 
municipal building. 
  
  MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL  
  
Keep Detecting 
BDTHC President 
By Derr


